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Greetings. 

It is my understanding that a change in the Oregon Property Tax Schedule is being 

considered for a vote. 

Please know that as a voter and long time resident of Oregon I oppose any and all 

adjustments to our current tax law. 

Do not increase our taxes.  Instead, as a responsible representative, find ways to 

REDUCE the expenses of operating the Oregon government, thereby eliminating the 

need for more revenue. 

I am available to speak to this. 

Please call me. 

Lanny Reding 

503.453.2666 

 

 


